
Why are we doing this update?
The City of Redmond is updating its 2017 Public Art Plan to better reflect today’s community needs and
priorities. This update will:

Integrate art into everyday life across parks, downtown, cultural districts, and neighborhoods.
Reflect Redmond’s diversity, history, and innovation as both a tech hub and a creative,
collaborative community.
Strengthen equity, inclusion, and accessibility in public art.
Provide clear policies, funding strategies, and governance to sustain long-term growth.

What have we done so far?

2017 PUBLIC ART
PLAN UPDATE 

What do we still plan to do?
Phase 1: Research & Analysis 

Kick-off meeting, site visit, and team charrette.
Reviewed and summarized prior/existing plans.
Conducted an audit of the 2017 Public Art Plan.

Phase 2: Community Engagement 
Stakeholder interviews and workshops.
Engagement at Derby Days and the Redmond
Art Walk (planned).
Planning Group workshops.

Phase 2 (continued):
Complete citywide questionnaire and additional
community outreach.
Summarize findings into refined recommendations.

Phase 3: Plan Development 
Draft plan synthesis and presentation (December 2025). 
Public review and feedback (January 2026).
City Council study session (February 2026).
Finalize plan (March 2026).




